71. Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

G

lst May, 1980.

Dear Sir.

I enclose herewith a copy of a letter, dated 30th
ultimo, which has been received from the United Baltie

Corporation, Ltd., together with & copy of my reply, regarding
the services rendered by you in connexion with the recent
survey of the Steamer "BALTABOR" in dry dock at Tallinn.
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

lir. J.8.Butler,
LONDON.
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